
Announcements     

Friday, January 31, 2025 

Blue Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

  

 

If you have any outstanding library fines, you will not be able to check out a 

Chromebook or other equipment until you begin paying down your fine balance.  

Please visit the library to check your fine balance or to make a payment.  

Thank you for your cooperation!  

 

Wanting to apply for NHS but need some support with your application? Mrs. Danay and Mrs. 

Naylor, the NHS Advisers, will be hosting an application tips and tricks session during resource 

on Friday, February 7 at South 115. This open resource can be found in Flex by Search NHS 

App Tips & Tricks, please sign up if you need support completing your NHS app that is due by 

February 14. 

 

Robotics tonight at South Campus, room 803, from 5:15-9:00 

 

There will be a Boy's Tennis All Player/Parent Informational Meeting in the North 

Campus Junior Study Hall next Tuesday, February 4th from 5:30-7pm.  This meeting is 

mandatory for all players considering trying out. 

 

 

Have a Fantastic Friday!! 

 


